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Thank you, Mr. President,


The State of Eritrea extends its warm greetings to the esteemed delegation of the Republic of Italy and welcomes their participation in the 48th session of the UPR Working Group.

We commend Italy for its efforts in formulating a new National Action Plan against Racism, Xenophobia, and Related Intolerance. This initiative, which incorporates concrete measures to address racism, racial discrimination, xenophobia, and related challenges affecting ethnic minorities and migrant communities, is a significant step forward. 

We particularly value the emphasis on promoting intercultural understanding and fostering diversity. Eritrea recommends Italy to further strengthen this plan, ensuring its diligent implementation. We also recommend that it incorporates targeted measures to address the challenges faced by Afro-descendants as part of its broader objectives.

The Government of Eritrea expresses its gratitude to Italy for its active engagement in the UPR process and extends our best wishes for the successful conclusion of its 4th cycle review.


Thank you, Mr. President.
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